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Nursery home learning 
We have loved receiving pictures of the learning you have been doing at home. 

 

 Olivia has been busy becoming famous on Instagram for the 

Cleft Lip and Palate Association. Go Olivia! See her full post 

here.  

 

 

Look at the fantastic pictures of Rudy. Can you guess what emotion he is 

showing with each expression? 

 

 

The children still attending Nursery have been busy too. In 

the windy weather we have been making our own kites. 

Perhaps you could have a go at making one at home too. 

 

 

 

What have you been doing? 

You can send in any pictures to office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Well done to everyone watching our new Loom videos. Can you write the sound of 

the week? What objects did you find?  

https://www.instagram.com/p/CCAsCPyAXpU/?igshid=1xuavor8kitdo
mailto:office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk

